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You are so great!!!!! We thank God everyday that we have the opportunity to be associated with all of you. 

Customers comment all the time about what a great atmosphere we have in the store, it is all of us 

working together that makes it a great place to shop and find fantastic bargains!!! 

The Ten Top Sales for July: (before discounts): 

#1----$3,132.25 

#2----$2,624.40 

#3----$1,346.83 

#4----$1,197.95 

#5----$870.70 

#6----$787.17 

#7----$759.97 

#8----$737.98 

#9----$697.88 

#10---$653.20 

#11---$627.80 

#12---$619.00

Sales for the month of July were $26,193.54… down a little from July of last year but we are still up 

$27,505.36 for the year. You keep bringing in all of the wonderful “STUFF”, we will keep advertising and 

getting the customers in, and there will be no stopping this train!!! 

 

A big “Thank you” to Billie, Cathy, Dana, and Linda for taking such good care of you and the store during 

our busy summer!!! We had two weddings and a Temple Sealing, and Bonnie was off to an FCE conference. 

We are glad to be home for a while!!!! 

 

Check out our new website at www.keeperscorner.net.  The new website has about 150 pictures from 

throughout the store. Check to see if we have a picture of your booth.  If you would like a special picture 

of something posted please see Bonnie or Scott and we will try to get it posted. Leave a comment of the 

website so we can know what you think.  The more “hits” the website gets, the higher it is listed on the 

search engines.  

 
Please remember that the lights are not to be adjusted.  There are only so many lights on each row and your 

items are not any more important than the person across the aisle from you.  

 

 The Aisle area MUST be kept clear! PLEASE keep your items with in your booths FRONT to BACK!  We will be 

moving your items back in your booth when they are too far out.  (And you may not like the way we do it!) 

 

 Due to some avoidable issues, we now have a form for you to fill out when you are vacating your booth or 

shrinking down. And remember, your notice MUST be received on or before the first day of the month you 

will be vacating the booth. 
 

When you vacate a booth, please vacuum the floor for the next vendor.  Please remember that the 

responsibility to keep the store clean belongs to all of us.  If you see a spill or a mess on the carpets, please 

clean it up, or notify the front staff so they can get on it.   

 

Thanks for bringing the baskets back!!!!  
 

Scott’s Thoughts: Not too much to say about fishing this month… not one time fishing in July. I am going through 

withdrawal and I am cranky.  I did get a little fix on August 3 with a quick trip to Lake of the Woods. 

 

Want $5.00 off of your rent for either August or September?  Write your name, vendor number and an exact copy 

of this entire paragraph on the back of this newsletter.  When you are done, present it to KC management for $5.00 

off of your rent for either August or September.  Offer expires September 10, 2011.  Thanks for reading the 

newsletter.  

Great vendors and great customers… what a winning combination. 

http://www.keeperscorner.net/

